
From: Robinson, Kelly
To: McWilliams, Katherine; Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1489609515932
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 3:28:01 PM

...and another!

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 3:26 PM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1489609515932

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: amybryant1176@gmail.com
Name: Amy Bryant
Category: citizen
Mailing Address: 4444 Hog Creek Rd
City: Harrison
State: AR
Zip: 72601
Phone Number: (870) 577-2203
Division: POA
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1489609515932
Date: 3/15/2017
Time: 3:19:30 PM

Questions Comments:

I am writing in favor of the C&H Hog Farm. I know these people personally and I know that they went
above and beyond the requirements for their farm. They are good people and they are not doing
anything to hurt the land or environment in Mt. Judea Arkansas. They were all born and raised in this
area. I am confident that the testing that has been performed is correct and should prove to ALL that
the Buffalo River is not in danger. I for one, am tired of all this, I cant imagine the stress and strain,
physically, mentally and financially, this has been on the owners of this farm. Again, I am FOR this
permit to go thru and FOR this farm.  Pass this Permit and lets ALL move on!
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